52 On 08.02.2024, the Observer organized a visit to
the "Gjergj Fishta" school in Lezhe, where we had the
opportunity to closely observe the use of the AKELIUS
platform in the development of the English language
lesson.

« During the visit, we had the opportunity to distribute
Akelius books for teachers to help the teaching staff in
organizing the lesson.

(I The Akelius initiative is being implemented by the
"Observatory for the Rights of Children and Young
People" in partnership with @unicefalbania and in
cooperation with @ministriaearsimit
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